
Humber Valley Village JMS 
 

Principal: Mrs. R. Barone-Pace School Office: 416.394.7860 
Superintendent: Ms. A. Gaymes San Vicente         Trustee: Dan MacLean 

 

http://schools.tdsb.on.ca/humbervv/Humber_Valley/Home.html                               November 2021 
 

 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 
The month of November is a time 
where we remember and 
appreciate all the men and 
women who lost their lives 

protecting our country during times of war. We also 
remember those currently serving our country ensuring 
peace and safety throughout the world.  Although, we 
cannot gather in an assembly this year, we will 
continue to honour our Canadian heroes on 
Remembrance Day, Wednesday, November 11th. 
Teachers will be working on a variety of activities 
leading up to Remembrance Day. On November 11th, we 
will have a few reading over the P.A. system and our 
moment of silence at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Student progress reports will be sent home on 
November 16th.  Parent/teacher interviews are 
scheduled for Nov. 19th. More information on how 
parent/teacher interviews will be held will follow once 
further direction is provided to us. 
 
With the arrival of Fall, the days are getting colder and 
we ask parents to send children to school with warm 
clothing and shoes as they will be going outside for 
scheduled recesses and mask breaks.  As well, for the 
younger students, please consider sending an extra set 
of clothing in case they get wet when playing outside. 

Best Regards, 
R. Barone-Pace 

CHARACTER EDUCATION 
The virtue for the month of October was 
Responsibility. In November we will 
celebrate the trait of Empathy. 
 

 
REMEMBRANCE DAY 

This year, our school Remembrance Day Assembly will 
look different however, HVV will honour 
the men and women who served, and 
continue to serve, in the Canadian Armed    
Forces, on Wednesday, November 11th. 

The school will graciously accept donations on behalf of 
The Canadian Legion and Veterans’ Association for the 
poppy each student receives. 
 
 

 
FOOD DRIVE 
We have collected roughly 700 
nonperishable items to donate to our 
local food bank. Your generosity will help 
many families in need. 
 
WARM CLOTHING COLLECTION 
The annual winter clothing drive will take place from 
Nov.8th-12th. As you sort through your winter clothing 
items, please consider donating your gently used winter 
coats, boots and accessories that will help families in 
need of warm essentials. You can drop-off your items 
off at the main doors of the school.   
 
CLASSROOM  NEWS 
 
MRS. MALIK’S/ MRS. SIDDIQUI’S KINDIES 
After learning the poem '5 Little Pumpkins", the 
students in room 7 were challenged to build their own 

fence to balance 
plasticine pumpkins 
and other Halloween 
toys. These 
kindergarten 

students came up with many creative ideas for a fence. 
 
MRS. O’LEARY/MRS. CAMPBELL KINDIES 
Reading is fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Science is cool! Will it sink or will it 
float? 
 
 
 

MRS. COSTAS’ CREW  
The grade 3s had lots of fun creating Halloween art 
incorporating Math, Language and Art! 
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MRS. FERGUSON’S GRADE 1-2 CLASS 
The class talked about Halloween Safety and made 
safety posters! Stay safe, everyone! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HALLOWEEN CELEBRATIONS AT HVV! 
HVV staff and students had a fun time dressing up 
and celebrating Halloween. Look at some of the 
costumes! HAPPY HALLOWEEN! 

 

 

    

    
       
       
      

MS. ABREU’S CLASS- Had fun learning about bean 
germination and decorating pumpkins 
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